
Holiday gift campaign   

Donations can be dropped off Monday through Friday, 8:30 am to 4:30 pm, in the designated bin 
at the hospital entrance. We ask that you please deliver all items before December 19th to allow 
us time to organize and personalize the gifts that will be distributed to our patients during the 
holiday season.   

IMPORTANT: We will NOT be accepting donations between December 19th and January 8th 

For larger donations or for questions, please contact us: childlife.donations@muhc.mcgill.ca or 
at 514-412-4400 ext. 22764 

Procedure for donation drop-off inside the hospital: 

• Please leave your vehicle in the car drop-off zone while you are in the hospital. A maximum of 
10 minutes is allowed.  

• Donations can be deposited into the designated bin near the front entrance inside the hospital. 

• Donors must respect mandatory mask wearing inside the hospital.   

• No photos will be permitted inside. If you are taking a picture outside, please ensure that only 
your party is included in the picture to protect patient confidentiality.  

We thank you for your generosity and your kind understanding. These procedures are meant to 
guarantee everyone’s safety.   

 

Wishing you and yours a healthy and Happy New Year!   
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